Are you concerned about rising heat, unusually warm winters, and other extreme events?



The City of Cambridge is working hard to prepare for a more resilient and safe community by updating its Hazard Mitigation Plan, which will study risks and introduce strategies to address natural hazards now and in the future.

Join us for a public meeting to learn more about the Plan and make your voice heard! TUESDAY

JUNE 13
6PM

Register using the QR code and link at right. After registering, you will receive a Zoom link to attend virtually via email.

To request an interpreter for this event, please call 617-349-4396 by June 2, 2023







tinyurl.com/CambridgeHMPrsvp2